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ART AND DESIGN EDUCATION
The BFA and BFA/MA degrees prepare students to approach teaching
as a creative process modeled upon and nourished by intensive studio
preparation in a contemporary art context. Students engage in fieldwork
and student teaching experiences that help them integrate their studio
work, studies in liberal arts, education theory, and teaching practice.
Throughout their teaching experiences in K-12 schools and community-
based educational settings, students:

• provide holistic studio learning opportunities for young people;
• value young people’s social and cultural assets; and connect to

young people’s families and communities.

Upon graduation, students become proficient in their written and spoken
communication about contemporary art and design practices as they
begin to advocate for studio-based art and design programs in diverse
learning contexts.
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Faculty 

• Art and Design Education Combined Degree, BFA/MA (https://
catalog.pratt.edu/undergraduate/art/art-design-education/art-design-
education-combined-degree-bfa-ma/)

• Art and Design Education, BFA (https://catalog.pratt.edu/
undergraduate/art/art-design-education/art-design-education-bfa/)

The mission of Art and Design Education is the preparation of artists
and designers as accomplished educators who can work effectively
with pupils in diverse cultural contexts and apply interdisciplinary
perspectives in a variety of educational settings, including schools,
museums, and community organizations. Students work collaboratively
with their peers, community members, and professionals in the field,
while they learn to develop lessons and construct environments that
promote critical inquiry and creative practice.  Through individual and
community practices students become engaged artists, educators, and
researchers.  When students complete their degree program they will:

• Integrate studio knowledge and skills—grounded in contemporary art
practice—into the art and design curriculum

• Articulate, apply and reflect upon knowledge of pedagogy and
instruction in art and design education.

• Apply knowledge of learners, belief in their ability to learn, and
cultural awareness to planning and instruction.

• Demonstrate the ability to work collaboratively within school and
community contexts to promote culturally relevant pedagogy and
equitable learning opportunities
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